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Dear Year 1 Parents, 

As you are now aware, all Year 1 children will be taking a statutory Phonics Screening Check in June.  

The Phonics Screening Check is designed to assess how well your child uses their phonic skills that 

they have been learning up to the end of Year 1, and to identify pupils who may require extra 

phonics support as they move into Year 2. 

It is administered individually with each child for about 10 minutes and we will approach this task 
sensitively and work positively with the children. 
 
We will report results to parents by the end of the school year so you will know whether your child 
has met the required standard. 
 
The Phonics Screening Checks this year must be administered the week beginning; 
Monday 6th June 2022. 
 
I would like to thank you for attending the phonics workshop and if you have any further questions 
then please do get in touch. Homework and other activities will be sent home to enable you with the 
correct tools when supporting your children. 
 
Thank you for your support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further 
information or reassurance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Carroll. 


